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TLC During the month of October our two and three year old
LE ARNING children will learn about pumpkins, spiders, and fire safety. Our

pre-kindergarten kids will learn about family, friends, pets, and

Center communities.

13082 Kerry St. Garden - O}l:r preschoool s‘;uden(‘)cs ;;/)ill be Zt.gei)ndingo a ﬁﬁld dtrip ‘;o §

Grove, CA 92844 f'ana :5'1 arms or;) 'cto er lk,d 114 at 8: lam'. n the ay9 the
(714)590-1210 ield trip, please bring a sac .e unch, a p astic bag to put in

vegetables, and have your child wear their TLC shirt. You ma

October 2014

The carnival will be a fun time for our children as well as be a
fundraising event for our school. Funds collected at the carnival
"BI'.IAECLKUO'?'% will be used to purchase materials for our classrooms, necessary
SCHE, . repairs for our school, and scholarship funds to aid students in
B 4 | financial difficulty. Majority of the funds collected will be used to
i purchase more tricycles and pay for a security gate. Please
purchase your tickets by this Friday October 17, 2014, and support

your school!

D ate S: Preschoolers will celebrate Holy Win on October 31, 2014 at
10:00am. We ask that you bring a bag of candy to share with the
class by Friday October 24, 2014. Have your child wear a costume
to school on Holy Win day. We ask that you do not dress your child
in costumes that depict violence and/or intended to be scary.

10/10/14: Tanaka Farms
8:30am

We appreciate all our parents who have given us 5-star
reviews on Yelp, Google, Yahoo! We are working on our website

10/24/14: Carnival

and facebook account where we will be uploading more recent

10/31/14: Holy Win pictures. Thank you for your continual support. Please do not
10-:00am hesitate to come talk to me if you have any questions, comments, or
i concerns.
With Love,

Mary Park



